
 

11 May 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
CCEA has opened a consultation on the Appeals Process for the summer 2020 awarding of GCSE, 
AS and A Level qualifications which I invite you to respond to via the link below.  
 
https://ccea.org.uk/news/2020/may/ccea-regulation-launches-consultation-appeals-process-
summer-2020-awarding-gcse-and 
 
As a reminder, the closing date for the appeals public consultation period is Thursday 21 May 
2020. 
 
Thank you. 
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